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Netball Club 
 

Netball club is open to all pupils in years 5 and 6 and will begin on Friday 8th 
November and continue every Friday from 3.30pm - 4.30pm until Christmas. A 
parent volunteer (who plays and coaches netball and holds a DBS certificate) has 
kindly offered to take these sessions.    
 

Netball is a great way for pupils to get active, enjoy themselves and make new 
friends. The club’s aim is to get girls and boys into the game, polish skills and 
improve fitness. Sessions will be fun and game based, with pupils taking part 
having an opportunity to represent the school in netball competitions. These 
matches could be home or away. When they are ‘away’, we will need support to 
get the team to the school. 
 

Please make sure your child is equipped with warm clothing and sports trainers 
(with laces) to support ankles properly (fashion trainers/pumps are not 
safe to play in) and have a water bottle.  
 

Please complete the form below as soon as possible, so we can gauge interest and 
gain parental consent for those wishing to join the club.  
 

Thank you for your support.  
 

Miss Chapman 
PE  
 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Netball Club, Friday 3.30-4.30pm 

 
Child’s Name _____________________________________ 
 
My child wishes join the Netball Club sessions and I give my consent to them 
taking part  (    ) 
 
My child will not be joining Netball Club  (    ) 
 
My child will be picked up by _____________________________ 
 
My child can walk home alone (    )  
 
Signed _________________________________ Parent/Guardian 
 


